
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

KIRKCUDBRIGHT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

St Mary’s Wynd 

Kirkcudbright 

DG6 4JT 

  
Any enquiries please contact 

Head Teacher: Mr. David Stevens 

Direct Dial - 01557 332610 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable October holiday. The focus overview for this 

term’s topic, which is the Romans will be set out next Friday. We will continue to build 

on our previous learning from term 1.  I hope that the overview will provide you with 

useful information about the learning which will be taking place in class this term.  

Please talk to your child about the overview and ask them about their learning in 

class. 

 

This term, your child will receive a range of home learning tasks, which may include-  

 Reading. 

 Spelling – weekly – to be handed in on a Friday.  

 Numeracy Launch Pads. 

 Roman’s Project – Due Friday 24th November. 

 Children can also access Sumdog at home at any time to consolidate Numeracy 

and Maths skills.  Log In details can be found at the front of the homework 

diary. 

Homework will reinforce and extend the learning taking place in class.  Please ensure 

your child’s homework is completed on time and is signed to show you have seen 

it.  This would be greatly appreciated. 

 

P4 will continue to use Microsoft Teams.  Photographs and examples of the children’s 

work will be put on here so you can see what learning has been taking place at school.  

Please feel free to add any photographs on Teams to show your child’s learning or 

achievements at home.  Glow details can be found at the front of the homework 

diaries.  Please log into Glow Scotland with your child at home to make sure it can be 



accessed with no problems.  The children have been learning to access this in school 

and exploring the features of Microsoft Teams within class lessons. 

 

PE will take place on a Monday and Thursday.  Please ensure they bring a suitable P.E. 

kit at the beginning of each week that can stay on their peg and all PE kits will be 

returned home on a Friday, when used during the week.   We will also be taking part in 

the ‘Daily Mile’ outside every day so please ensure the children have appropriate 

footwear and a waterproof jacket.  Please make sure they have an indoor pair of shoes 

to change into and a water bottle.  Please make sure all clothing items are named.  

 

P4 will be sharing their learning about the Romans at Assembly on Friday 24th 

November at 2pm.  All parents and carers are welcome to attend.  

 

If you have matters to discuss, please phone the school office on 01557 332610 after 

school or email me on gw09buchankaren6@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

 

I look forward to working with you and your child this term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Karen Buchan 

P4 Class teacher 
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